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PTE and ESE teamed up to make this year the best ever 

canned food drive! They  did such an amazing job, and 

we were blown away.  The stacks of boxes in the lobby 

were quite impressive! 

The Tuesday before Thanksgiving, we did our raffle for 

any of the kiddos who brought in canned items. We had 

so many winners bringing home fun games and goodies, 

just in Ɵme for break.  

We look forward to see what the spring community service project brings! 

Happy Birthday to 20 ESE November Birthdays!  We may have only 

had 10 of our 20 birthdays in the photo , but we were able to wish 

many of the November kiddos a very Happy Birthday when they 

came to us throughout the month. We know this makes their day 

extra special to be recognized and we enjoy the smiles. 

This months Birthday Board theme was ESE Birthday Turkeys. This group of turkeys  definitely lived 

up to the silliness and fun this month! Don’t forget to stop in and check out our birthday board and 

see what pictures we have up. Happy Birthday November! 

November Birthdays! 

Chris Aiken, Assistant Site Supervisor 


